
 
NEWS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Date:  December 29, 2023 

Contact: Corrina Desmarais, Older Adult Services Librarian 

  360.683.1161 x2 or CDesmarais@nols.org  

Re:  Drop-in Tech Help for library resources 
 

Clallam Bay and Sequim branch libraries provide one-on-one assistance to help you access free 

eBooks, eAudiobooks, digital magazines, streaming music and movies, and more. Both branches 

have designated times for Drop-In Tech Help, when any individual can bring in their portable 

device for assistance using online resources offered by the North Olympic Library System 

(NOLS). Beginning Friday, Jan. 5, Drop-In Tech Help will be available on the first Friday of every 

month, 9:30-11am in Sequim and 1:30-2:30pm in Clallam Bay. 

 

“You might have a new smartphone and need help installing the Libby reading app. Or maybe 

you’d like library staff to show you how to stream music or watch a movie using Hoopla on 

your laptop,” Librarian Corrina Desmarais said. “Even if you’ve never been to the library 

before, we can quickly sign you up for a free library card and get you started enjoying new 

content on your device.”  

 

For more information, visit nols.org/dropin-tech, call 360.417.8500, or email 

Discover@nols.org.  
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